
 
 

Invitation to attend a free 

CTA Science Sharing network meeting 
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The Catholic Teaching Alliance is hosting a free,  

in person Science Sharing Network Event  
on Wednesday 23rd March, 4.00-5.00pm.  

 
at the Training Centre,  

Our Lady's Catholic High School, Fulwood, Preston PR2 3SQ 

  

CTA Science Sharing Network - face-to-face meeting 
 

Matt Power, Assistant Headteacher and teacher of science at OLCHS, invites 

teachers of science in CTA schools to a free network session, looking at -   
 

 GCSE examinations 

 Gatsby Benchmarks  
 STEM networks and making use of them  
 OFSTED Deep Dives 

 plus, anything else that arises from discussions 

 

We intend to meet 3 times a year (termly) with agendas set very much 
according to the needs of the participants.   
 
 

To book your place 

Email: cta@olchs.lancs.sch.uk 

Phone: 01772 326931 


